
 

The 2015 BMC Software Scholarship 
Program is now accepting applications 

BMC employees provide exceptional solutions and services to our clients around the world 
every day. BMC values the education and ongoing development of our employees and, by 
extension, their families. That's why we established the BMC Scholarship Program for the 
children of U.S.-based employees more than a decade ago. The program is just one more way 
to share the success that we have built together. 

The 2015 BMC Software Scholarship Program is now accepting applications for high school 
juniors who will enter college in the fall of 2015. Our annual scholarship program sponsors up to 
six scholarships of $2,500 per year for up to four years. The National Merit Scholarship 
Corporation (NMSC) conducts the annual competition and evaluates each student on the 
following criteria: 

 Scholastic abilities  

 Academic record  

 Leadership  

 Test scores  

 Essays  

 Community and school contributions  

 High school's recommendation  

To enter your child, access the BMC Scholarship Program online entry form and complete 
the application by February 28, 2014. (You may also want to print a copy of the "Submission 
Confirmation" for your records.) Winners will be notified by the National Merit Scholarship 
Corporation in April 2015. 

Scholarship Program Criteria 

 An entry form must be submitted by February 28, 2014 to be considered for the 
program. 

 Students must take the PSAT/NMSQT in the fall of 2013. 

 Students must enter college in the fall of 2015.  

 The National Merit Scholarship Corporation handles all aspects of winner selection 
and award administration. 

 Only children of U.S.-based employees are eligible. 

We wish your child the best in the 2015 BMC Software Scholarship Program selection process.  

Please contact Dan D'Armond if you have any questions about the scholarship program. 
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